
CREIGHTON PARK
OUTDOOR RENTAL ASSISTANT

Creighton began working for the Outdoor Rental Center at the start of
summer after several years working in the Rec Center in different roles.

Creighton quickly learned the policies and the day-to-day operations
required at the Outdoor Rental Center. He took a leadership role in

training the rest of the newly hired summer ORC staff. He received several
compliments for his customer service from ORC users for his willingness

to help them with equipment. Creighton worked every shift at the Outdoor
Rental Center during the month of June and was a central contact for

patrons. He quickly acquired skills in the repair of damaged equipment to
ensure inventory was available for others to use. Creighton will be

attending pharmacy school this fall to continue his professional education.
Thank you and congratulations, Creighton!
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